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December 10, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
Today I was informed that the following student tested positive for COVID-19: 

 One (1) On-Campus 10thgrader. 
 

If your son/daughter or a member of our staff was in close contact with the 
student who tested positive for COVID-19, meaning having contact for fifteen (15) 
or more minutes at a distance of less than six (6) feet, you would have already 
received another notice with additional information. 
 
Thanks for your continued encouragement to your children and each other to 
practice the safety protocols of six (6) feet social distance, wearing masks, and 
frequently sanitizing and/or washing hands with soap and water at all times. 
 
One final reminder that during the period of remote learning following Winter 
Break (January 5th – 15, 2021), your child can participate in our District’s 2020-21 
All Virtual COVID-19 Summer Seamless Option Meal Program.  This program 
provides our students with meal bags of breakfast and lunch food items, at no 
cost, thanks to the Federal CARES Act Funding Program. 
 
You can learn more about our Meal Program at:   
https://forms.gle/qqcLCRsXjqo7Utzq5 
 
If you are interested in your child participating in this program, please complete 
the survey found at the aforementioned link.  You must register your child even if 
he/she already participates in the Meal Drop Program.  Registration ends 
tomorrow, Friday, December 11th. 
 
This evening marks the first night of the Festival of Lights - Happy Hanukkah to 
our Tigers of the Jewish faith! 
 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
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